
 Service, Integrity, Leadership and Fair Treatment to All 

  

          December 11, 2017 

 

 
Department Teams with Aramark Services to Provide Luncheon  

for Senior Citizens  
 

St. Louis, Mo. - The Metropolitan Police Department, City of St. Louis, along with Aramark 

Services, is sponsoring the 23rd Annual “Senior Citizen Christmas Warm-Up” on Thursday, 

December 14, 2017. The event includes a luncheon and a Christmas present and stocking for 

each resident. The luncheon begins at 11:00 a.m. at Our Lady of the Holy Cross Catholic 

Church, located at 8115 Church Rd.   

 

Lunch will be served by officers of the Metropolitan Police Department, the Neighborhood 

Stabilization Team and Aramark employees. There will be opportunities for sound with 

representatives from the department. 

 

 

Who:     Metropolitan Police Department, Aramark Services  

What:    Senior Citizen Christmas Warm-Up   

When:   Thursday, December 14 at 11:00 a.m. 

Where:  Our Lady of the Holy Cross Catholic Church   

     8115 Church Rd. 
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